## **Village of Warburg**

Public meeting of the Village of Warburg held Monday, April 24, 2017 in The Village of Warburg Basement Conference Room.

Call to Order Mayor van Assen called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the following in attendance.

**COUNCIL** members **PRESENT** at commencement:

Ralph van Assen Mayor
Fred Rapati Deputy Mayor
Tina Smith Councillor
Dwayne Mayr Councillor
Kevin Maine Councillor

Present from Administration:

Christine Pankewitz Municipal Administrator

Present from the Public:

George Broadbent, Dale Haggerty, Wally Frenzel and Margaret Renner.

Mayor van Assen thanked everyone for attending and gave an update on what we did in 2016 and on the 2017 budget. Topics touched at this meeting were sidewalks, boulevards, arena plant upgrades, curling activities, 2016 development, on 39/20 Alliance and on the 2017 Capital Projects (Paving, RV Park, Spray Park). Mr. Haggerty had concerns in regards to the paving on 47<sup>th</sup> street and on which side the street the sidewalk will be constructed on. Mr. Boradbent addressed his concerns in regards to the paving of 52<sup>nd</sup> Avenue from 52<sup>nd</sup> street to Woodlands Drive.

Mayor van Assen thanked everyone for coming and asked them to join us upstairs for our Regular Meeting of Council.

Adjournment

R5531-04-17 R. van Assen MOVED:

That the Council meeting be adjourned (7:42 p.m.)

Carried

These minutes approved this 8<sup>th</sup> day of May, 2017.